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Please dont take our racetrack away. As many of us automotive enthusiasts had the last racing
season taken away from us last year due to Covid, many of us are looking forward to the 2021
season. I have been spending countless hours of my free time building and working on a car in my
garage for the 2021 Autocross season. We just want to try and enjoy our Summer and possibly
having another Summer taken away would just be a shame. Thank you. 
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